
What an exceptional reading half term we had last half-term. A big thank you to every sin-

gle person in our school community for their contribution, however big or small that was! 

The costumes and enthusiasm were fantastic and everyone in school had a great time.  

Reading Round-Up 

April 2024 

What are we reading this half 
term?  

               Year R                  Year 1 
 

  
                     Year 2 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
    Year 3 and 4          Year 5 and 6 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ask your child to tell you about the 
story they have been learning 

about!  
 

Guest Readers! 
All of the teachers have been ‘Guest 

Readers’ this half term as they all 
chose their favourite book to read 

to you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Here are just a few! 
Which story did you listen to? 

 

 



Reading at Home 

Spotlight on… 

If your child comes across a word they 
don’t know, encourage them  to use their 

Word Study knowledge as well as their 
sounds and knowledge of the story.  

Vocabulary 

Poetry Corner 

 

 

All the World’s Alive 

Again 
The rabbit hops it’s gentle step,  

The lark sings lyric songs 
All the world’s alive again,  
Spring rights the winter’s 

wrongs. 

 

 
Have fun reciting this rhyme. 

Thank you so much to everyone who has got involved with our Tea-
Time Talk–Time this year. I have really enjoyed hearing what you have 
had to say.  You should all now have your new Google  
Classroom passwords so you can all be involved. Look 
out for Phonics newsletters and other things that may 

come up too. 

 
 
 
 

A big congratulations to the win-
ners of our  ‘decorate a door’ com-
petition.  
 
The winners were Penguins (Year 
2) with their Winnie the Pooh door 
and Year R with their Goldilocks 
and the Three Bears creation.  
 
Here you will find some pictures of 
our classroom doors. They all had 
some input from the children and 
they were all beautiful! 
 
Have you read any of the books 
that they are based on? 


